
FOR CHILDREN STARTING
SCHOOL IN SEPTEMBER 2025. 

Shingle Road, 
Shoreham Beach

01273 462688
shorehambeachprimary.com

We have Open Mornings on
Wednesday 6th and Thursday
7th November.

Parents are invited to come and
see our Bus, Haven, Chill-Out
Corners, Pond, Forest School
area. 

Please contact the school office
to register interest in visiting.

ARE WE THE SCHOOL FOR
YOU?

https://shorehambeachprimary.com/
https://shorehambeachprimary.com/

